
Central Western Zone reports that a notice of information 
from the Bradford CSD was recently mailed to Medicare 
Eligible Retirees, informing them that prescription coverage 
under Part D was available to them, if they were to drop or 
change their district provided prescription coverage. The 
notice was awkwardly worded and raised some concern from 
retirees. Contact with the district revealed that it was merely 
a mandated notice associated with "O'Bama Care", and that 
the district provided prescription coverage was still available 
to them. Medicare Eligible Retirees should be aware of this 
"mandated" notice. 
 


